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Cheese Plant Update 

 The Lovington EDC is currently remodeling & negotiating 

the property formerly known as the Lovington Cheese Plant.  

Construction in the front portion of the facility, will begin in the 

next couple of weeks. More details to come.  

Informational Grant Workshop 
 The Lovington Economic Development Corporation 

(EDC) would like to invite Businesses or Building Owners within 

“Zone E” to the Troy Harris Center located at 201 S. Main St. in 

Lovington on November 13, 2019 from 3PM-5PM. The goal of 

this workshop is to inform  Businesses or Building Owners about 

the Qualifying Eligible Improvements. If you need addition help 

contact the Lovington EDC Office at (575)-396-1417.  

New Coffee Shop Coming  2020 

Project Brought to you in Collaboration with the           

Lovington EDC  and the City of Lovington. 

Holiday Hours 

 The Lovington Economic Development will be open on 

November 27th, 2019 for half a day from  9AM—1PM.   The  

Offices will be closed on November 28th and the 29th.  

New Hotel Coming Early 2020 

 A New Hotel will be coming to Lovington Soon! The       

Lovington Economic Development has been working on this    

project for a little over a year now.  Stay tuned for further details.  

CENSUS 2020 
 The 2020 Census is approaching and it is important for us 

to help prepare and educate our community on the importance 

of the Census. By having a higher population level, it opens up 

more doors for new potential retail, commercial and                

manufacturing businesses that require a certain threshold to 

move into a new town. Every year, around $675 billion dollars in      

federal funding go to hospitals, fire departments, schools, roads, 

and other resources based on census data. Our Community     

deserves to be seen and counted, our future begins here!  For 

more detailed information on the 2020 Census visit the official 

website at www.2020census.gov 


